



JAMES SORENSEN
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
DIRECTOR

KURT BRADBURN MAYOR

MATTHEW HUISH CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

MEMORANDUM

December 15, 2020

To: Sandy City Council

From: Craig P. Evans

Community Development Department Staff

Liaison to the Historic Committee

Subject: Martha Haddock's Historic Committee Appointment

Sandy City Council Members,

Martha Haddock's term as a member of the Sandy City Historic Committee is set to expire as of the end of December, 2020. She has expressed an interest in remaining on the Committee and serving another term. Martha has an impeccable attendance record at our meetings, and her insight and feedback has been of great value to the group. As the Community Development Department Liaison to the Historic Committee, I can personally vouch for her contributions to our Committee and would highly recommend her for another term of service.

Sincerely,

Craig P. Evans